
  

Notice of Availability of Form 1095-C 

In compliance with the Affordable Care Act (ACA), Scarsella Bros, Inc. / SB Structures, LLC 
is required to make available to full-time employees the Form 1095-C, which provides 
information about your offer of health insurance coverage for the previous year. 

Form 1095-C is now available upon request. 

If you would like to receive a copy of your Form 1095-C, please contact the Payroll 
Department using one of the following methods: 

▪ In-person: Visit the Payroll office: Jennifer, Caitlin, Robyn 

▪ Email: Send your request via email 
to mailto:payroll@scarsellabros.com 

▪ Phone: 253-872-7173 

▪ Mail: Send your request to: 

PO Box 68697 

Seattle, WA  98168-0697 

 

Requests may be made at any time, and the Form will be provided to you by January 31 or 
within 30 days of your request, whichever is later. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Poplawski Graham / Payroll Manager. 

Consent to Receive Statement Electronically: 

Please indicate that you consent to receive the Form 1095-C electronically by marking 
the checkbox below. You may request your Form 1095-C without providing this 
consent to receive the Form 1095-C electronically. Your consent to receive the Form 
1095-C electronically continues to apply unless you later revoke it. 

☐ I consent to receive the Form 1095-C electronically. 

Please either email a copy of this form (with the above box checked) with your request 
for the Form 1095-C or paste the following into your email requesting a copy:  I consent 
to receive the Form 1095-C electronically. 
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